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AUTUMN TERM 1 - WEEK 1 New Parent/Carer Guide

It’s been lovely to see some new faces at
school this week and we hope that our new
learners are adjusting well. To help with the
transition, we are in the final stages of putting
together a New Parent/Carer Guide to MCS.
This will be emailed out next week, but if you
would prefer a printed copy then please let
Mel in the office know. 

Hot Weather

While we are still expecting (and enjoying!) the
lovely weather, please ensure that your learner
is sent to school with a reusable water bottle
and a hat (where appropriate) to use at
breaktimes. 

Staff training

Earlier this week, the staff enjoyed some
brilliant training from our therapies team -
Alice, Abbie and Lucy. The training included
conversations around special interests and
gross, fine and independent motor skills. All
classes will soon have access to their own
carousels of motor skill resources. We are
looking forward to sharing some more of what
we covered in future newsletters!

Welcome back!

We are so excited to welcome all our learners,
including those who are joining us for the first
time, for the Autumn term at Magdalen Court.
Having already published a Summer Updates
newsletter this week, this will just be a mini
newsletter for notices ahead of Week 2.

Adapting to change

A big well done to all our learners for coping
well with returning to school this week,
especially with lots of changes. The learners
have managed these changes and it’s been
lovely to see them settling into their new
classes and cracking on with their lessons!

Focus for the Year 

This year we will be focusing on developing the
curriculum and embedding reading and careers
work. We hope you will agree that we’ve made
a positive start on developing communication
and we will be continuing to work on this,
responding to Parent/Carer feedback. We will
also be holding coffee mornings, as an
opportunity to hear views and run workshops. 



S a f e g u a r d i n g

T h i s  w e e k ,  o u r  s a f e g u a r d i n g  f o c u s  f o r  w h a t  P a r e n t s / C a r e r s
n e e d  t o  k n o w  i s  a l l  a b o u t  s h a r i n g  p h o t o s  o n l i n e .  T h i s  i s  a

r e a l l y  i m p o r t a n t  t o p i c  t o  d i s c u s s  w i t h  y o u r  l e a r n e r  a t
h o m e ,  a s  s o  m a n y  o f  l e a r n e r s  a r e  a c t i v e  u s e r s  o f  a p p s  s u c h

a s  s n a p c h a t .

I f  t h i s  i s  s o m e t h i n g  y o u  w o u l d  l i k e  s u p p o r t  w i t h  t h e n
p l e a s e  g e t  i n  t o u c h  w i t h  J a n e ,  o u r  S a f e g u a r d i n g  O f f i c e r .    
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Next Week

Please find the schedule for Week 2, our first full week this school year! This
schedule is also available on the website and on the school social media.  
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